
Washington School Mission Statement

At Washington Elementary School, we foster a student-centered community where all students are
inspired to discover their own passions, accept and appreciate the differences in one another, and

make reflective and responsible choices that will make the world a better place.

Student/Family Handbook

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GyCeBYmvwDf-5Y9xMOvlxM4s0k7dVNAbV-q_OicQxQA/edit?usp=sharing


Transferring to a new school for 2023-24?

As we are winding down this school year, we would like to help any
family who is moving to a new school to transfer out efficiently.
This is NOT for 5th graders moving to an Edison middle school. If
you are transferring out of Washington School for next school year,
please complete this form HERE.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJUDHkidMEL5Q2Hne3IKLNXhI0PYSQx-0I6tNGmm5hezCwzA/viewform?usp=sf_link








Congratulations to Mrs.Mendoza and Mrs.Ingram

Last week, we had the honor or celebrating Mrs.Mendoza as our
Teacher of the Year and Mrs.Ingram as our Service Professional of
the Year. A huge thank you to these two ladies for their dedication
to the students of WES!

Thank you and congratulations Mrs.Fuller!

Mrs. Fuller will be retiring from Edison at the end of this school
year. We were fortunate to be Mrs.Fuller's last stop on her
successful teaching career. We wish her all the best in her next
endeavors.

Thank you to the Edison Township Fire Department, Police Department, and Public Works for
bringing your trucks and personnel to our school so our students can learn about our community!

WES Press-Newspaper

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1xzqtdJyn32OJn4g-kLyFoaII1C6p_uDZqLNPtyXxRpk/edit?usp=sharing


What a fun night celebrating all the hard work of our students in Art class. We loved our visit from
Doodle Dude and the special musical presentations by our students. Shout out to Mrs. Conte for a
very successful first Art Show!



The Edison Middle School Summer Literacy Challenge offers students the opportunity to expand
their learning through books and a variety of media platforms.
All students in Grades 6-8* are expected to read at least TWO books of their choice. There will be
NO assignments or assessments. We want students to read solely for pleasure. When students
return to school in September, they will share some of their favorite titles and takeaways with their
peers.

We know that students may want or need additional challenges over the summer. Therefore, we
have provided several options to explore. However, no challenge goes unrewarded!
For every challenge students choose to tackle and master, they will complete a form in order to
enter into their school’s raffle.
In September, we will pull winners from each school to receive prizes.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Lisa Dunn, MS English Supervisor, via gmail:
lisa.dunn@edison.k12.nj.us

Chess Wizards
Congratulations to Nishka and Viyaan for their respective 10th and 25th placements in the K-6
National Chess Championship held at Baltimore from May12th-14th. We are proud of your
accomplishments!

mailto:lisa.dunn@edison.k12.nj.us


Have a preschool aged student?

On EHS homepage, click preschool application at bottom

Edison Township Summer Programs Brochure

https://ehs.edison.k12.nj.us/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/174MbOBXdU9ojlDsgHDZjSRalkgc3VPa2/view?usp=share_link


Subscription Bussing 2023-24

The subscription bussing application is now available on Genesis
Parent Portal for the 2023-2024 school year. Please fill out the
form and submit it before the deadline on June 30, 2023.

Click on image for more information

https://drive.google.com/file/d/174MbOBXdU9ojlDsgHDZjSRalkgc3VPa2/view?usp=share_link
https://www.edisonpolice.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/JPA-fillablev2.pdf


Thank you Mrs.Abatemarco
Thank you to Mrs. Abatemarco for your 14 years of service to the
WES PTO! Our school community has benefited from your
leadership and dedication!

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS 6/9
Fun Day is the biggest PTO event of the year, but we need your
help to make the day run well. Please reach out to

ptoatwashingtonschool@gmail.com or sign up here

mailto:ptoatwashingtonschool@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4fa9ae2eabf49-funday#/


SCHOOL OPENS SEPTEMBER 6, 2023!
Don't forget to mark your calendar for the start of next year!
Over the summer, we will send out a newsletter with important
information.

2023-24 Edison Public Schools Calendar

Parent Helpdesk & Technology Support

https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/board-of-education/calendars
https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/it-department/parent-helpdesk-support
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